
 

 

  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

August 18, 2023 

Mount Forest Standpipe Rehabilitation Project Update  

The rehabilitation of the Mount Forest Standpipe has been completed and the standpipe 

is now back in service.  The contractor will continue to be onsite through September 

2023 while they complete site restoration.  

The Mount Forest Outdoor Water Usage Stage # 2 Restrictions have been lifted, 

effective August 18, 2023.  Outdoor Water Usage Stage # 1 Restrictions still apply. 

Outdoor Water Usage Notice  Stage 1 Restrictions 

By-law 93-16 Schedule 1, Section 12.1 places restrictions on the following water usage 
activities:  

• Outdoor lawn, garden, tree, shrub, or outdoor plant watering 

Municipal water customers in Wellington North are permitted to carry out the activities 
mentioned above but shall abide by the following schedule: 

All homes with EVEN house numbers – Water usage activities permitted on EVEN calendar 
days 

All homes with ODD house numbers – Water usage activities permitted on ODD calendar days 

Water usage activities on the days indicated above is only permitted between the hours of 6:00 
am to 9:00 am and 7:00 pm to 10:00 pm 

In the case of extreme water shortage, a total ban on non-essential use of water may be 
initiated by the Township of Wellington North. 

Thank you to the community of Mount Forest for your support and patience as 

this important project was completed. 
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